
Notice of Public Hearing 
On Petition for Addition of Land 

Hill County Emergency Services District No. 2 Board of Commissioners has received a Petition for 
Addition of Land to the District from individuals in the community of Hubbard.  The Hubbard petition 
proposes the annexation of the City of Hubbard and its extraterritorial jurisdiction which is generally 
bounded by County Roads 3326 and 3366 to the northeast, Post Oak Creek to the northwest, County Road 
3350 to the southwest and County Road 3364 to the southeast.  The area to be annexed is shown on the 
map below.  A public hearing on the petition will be held on Monday, July 30, 2012, at 6 p.m. at the John 
Erwin Annex, 200 E. Franklin, Hillsboro, Texas 76645.  All interested individuals are invited to attend 
the public hearings and provide comments or express support for or against the proposed annexations. 

 
 


